Gillespie County Crime Stoppers

CRIME OF THE WEEK

January 17, 2017

Crime Stoppers could use your help in solving the
following crime.

On Wednesday, January 11, 2017 at approximately 8:48 am
Gillespie County Sheriff's Deputies were dispatched to the Cherry
Spring School House #14, located at 5973 Ranch Road 2323 in
reference to a theft.

. Sometime after 5:30 pm Tuesday evening and the call to
deputies Wednesday morning an unknown suspect(s) made forced
entry into a box trailer parked at this location and stole numerous
construction tools valued at over $6500.

If you know anything about this crime or have any information
regarding any other crime, please use one of the following ways to
report crime anonymously:

e Submit a web tip online at:

www.dillespiecountycrimestoppers.com
e Submit a tip on the P3 Tips Mobile App
o Call tip HOTLINE: 997-8477 (TIPS)

Remember - You DO NOT give your name. You will be given a
special code number. Your call, text, or web tip is 100 % anonymous
and could earn you a cash reward up to $2500 if your information
leads to the arrest and charges filed on the person(s) responsible for
this crime.



